
About the annual Honors Coat Drive… 

Since 2006, the Honors College has  
collected coats and other winter items  
and donated them to various agencies  
that assist people in need. The 2018 Coat 
Drive is currently underway now through  
November 15th, and the items collected will 
be donated to families at the Passaic Family 
Head Start.  

Items accepted: Gently  
used jackets and coats of  
all sizes and scarves, gloves, 
and mittens.  
 
 

*Check your closet for gently worn 
coats (all sizes accepted) and other 
winter accessories that you no 
longer wear. 
 
* Bring the items to the Honors 
College Office (Raubinger Hall 154), 
or call 973-720-3657 to make 
arrangements to have the items 
picked up from your campus 
location.   

IT’S EASY TO PARTICIPATE! 

The Honors College  

is collecting coats and  

winter accessories to donate  

to local families in need.   

     October 15 — November 15  

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  
For more information, please contact the Honors College Office (honors@wpunj.edu or 973-720-3657). 


